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Dear Parents,  

As part of our farms/animals topic, we are excited to announce that Mill Cottage Farm are bringing their 

mobile farm experience to us here at Grange on Friday 17th March.  

The farm will be setting up in our school car park and staying all day. Each class in Year R will have an hour 

session to handle the animals and find out lots of interesting facts.  

The Mill Cottage Farm Experience have secure policies in place and the visit is fully risk assessed.  

Two qualified adults will be leading the sessions and children will wash their hands before and afterwards. 

As the children will be handling live animals, please let your class teacher know if your child has any 

allergies.  

The farm experience is available to the children at a cost of £4.50 per child. Please ensure this is paid by 

cash or cheque payable to Hampshire County Council, by Friday 10th March. Thank you. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask and take a look at the company website for more 

information http://www.mcfe.org.uk  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Year R Team 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________ in ____________________ 

class to participate in the Mill Cottage Farm experience and enclose £4.50. 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________ Date: ___________________________ 

http://www.mcfe.org.uk/

